
•�:� Mass General Brigham

August 17, 2022

Dear-: 

Brigham and Women's Hosplt�I 
Founding Member, Mass General Brigham 
llrlcham and women's Faulkner Hospital 
Health lnformatlon Management 
1617 582 5201 
F 617 983 4789 

Brigham and Women's Hospital, a member of Mass General Brigham, is committed to protecting the security 
and confidentiality of our patients' information. Regrettably, we are writing to inform you of an incident 
involving some of that information and apologize for any concern this may cause. 

On July 21, 2022, we learned that a folder containing some of your medical information was inadvertently 
misplaced that same day. Despite our best efforts, we were unable to locate this folder. The folder likely 
contained your demographic information including name, date of birth, address, and medical record number. It 
also may have included some clinical information, including diagnoses, clinical results, Insurance information, 
and medications. To date, we have no knowledge that any of your information has been used Improperly. As a 
Massachusetts resident, you have the following rights: 

• Right to obtain any police report filed regarding this incident.
• Right to file and obtain a copy of a police report if you are the victim of identity theft.
• Right to request that the credit bureaus place a security freeze on your file. Please refer to the enclosed

information sheet for instructions on placing a security freeze on your credit report and additional steps
you can take to further reduce any potential risk to you.

We sincerely regret any concern this may cause. Brigham and Women's Hospital takes the privacy and security 
of our patients' information very seriously. We want to assure you that this matter was appropriately addressed. 
Corrective action has been taken in accordance with our policies and procedures. To help prevent something like 
this from happening again, we continue to improve our safeguards in place to protect your information, as well 
as promote training and education of our employees. 

If you have any questions, please contact The Brigham and Women's Privacy Office. Please feel free to contact 
us directly either by email at bwhcHIPM@partners.org or toll free at 833-294-2020 during the hours of 8:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time Monday through Friday.

Sincerely, 
Stephanie J. Smith 
Brigham and Women's Hospital 
Privacy Specialist II 

cc: 
James Contrino 
Brigham and Women's Hospital 
HIPAA Privacy Manager 

Enclosures: Steps you can take to protect your identity 
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